
We wanted to find out peoples’ opinions about grizzly bears. Our telephone survey  was 
given to 75 residents of the Cardston County and surrounding areas.  Here are the results 
of our survey.  (Grade Six students at Cardston Elementary School)

1. 
 Do you think the number of grizzly bears are increasing 

 in  the wilderness areas of Cardston County and the Blood

 Reserve?
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





2. 
  Have you seen any bears in these areas?

3. 
 When spending time working, or having fun with friends or family

 in surrounding wilderness areas such as the community pasture, 

 Police Lake, Lee Creek, St. Maryʼs River, etc. do you feel as safe from 


 bears as you did five years ago?

4.  
 Presently it is against the law to hunt grizzly bears 

 in Alberta. If human-bear conflicts increase are you in favor

 of a limited bear hunt to control the population?

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


5.
  Are you in favor of spending more tax dollars 

 to keep grizzly bears from becoming extinct?
 
 
 
 


6.  
 Do you believe there should be wilderness areas
    
 especially set aside for grizzly bear habitat?
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